
The Chesapeake Bay Foundation invites you to participate in one of our area VoiCeS (Volunteers as 

Chesapeake Stewards) courses this April through May. 

Join us for an exciting six-week journey exploring the wonders of Chesapeake Bay science! Dive into 

topics like air and water quality, fisheries, oyster restoration, regenerative farming, and litigation. 

Engage in meaningful discussions and connect with neighbors who share a passion for environmental 

conservation. Each session features guest speakers and experts, with chances for field trips and 

volunteer experiences. Don’t miss out on this exciting opportunity!

Scan the QR code below to learn more about the two courses:

Prince George’s County contact: JRodrigo@cbf.org

Cambridge contact: MBeller@cbf.org

“I have learned so much, and look forward to continuing to apply some of the lessons 

to all of the challenges facing our community.” – P.M., Fall 2023 VoiCeS Graduate

CBF.ORG/VOICES

Are you interested in learning about your 

environment and what you can do to help it? 

www.cbf.org/voices

